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Dear decision makers, We at the Environment Centre also represent the Northern Rivers Guardians 
, Inc . (I am President of both organisations.) The targets for reduction of fossil fuel emissions is 
vital for the chance to reduce damage due to climate change . All levels of government need to stop 
shielding polluters from actions which could reduce emissions . The costs to our world include 
destructive storms, heat, drought and fires. We are all in this together. Please be wise, not corrupt. 


